GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1452
ANSWERED ON:03.03.2000

TRANSFER OF HINDUSTAN CABLES LTD.
SUNIL KHAN

Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES be pleased to state:

(a) whether there is any proposal under consideration of the Government to transfer the Hindustan Cables under the Department of
Telecommunications; and

(b) if so, the details thereof alongwith the reasons therefor?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE FOR HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES
(DR. VALLABHBHAI KATHIRIA)

(a) There is no such proposal under consideration at present for transfer of Hindustan Cables Limited from the Department of Heavy
Industry to the Department of Telecommunications.

(b) Does not arise.
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